
From: Michael McKindley
To: MRO
Date: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 7:41:50 AM

Ms. Kurth
 
I am sending this message to you in an attempt to stand up for the rights of our WC patients.  After 16
years of treating patients, WC patients have never been so taken advantage of and seen their choices
and benefits stripped of them.  This email could be 10 pages long with examples of what we as
professionals have been going through and stories of patients being taken advantage of.  I have been in
current negotiations with one middle man group that is currently taking 60% of the fee schedule.  I was
able to get to a 50% split and they said for me to be prepared to see significantly less patients.  Over the
past two months since signing contract, we have seen 0.  Over the previous 2 years we were averaging
3-4 new patients from them per month.  Please help in any way you can.
 
Thanks
 
Michael McKindley, PT, DPT
 
Progressive Physical Therapy and Rehabilitation, Inc.
129 W Wilson St., Suite 202
Costa mesa, CA 92627
Tel:  (949) 631-0125
Fax:  (949) 631-0127
Email:  michael@progressiveptandrehab.com
www.ProgressivePTandRehab.com
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